











Relative to the preceding resolution, the following recommendation was then moved by
Mr. Lutz, seconded by many, and approved unanimously:

That the Board of Visitors’ policy requiring that the University be in full
compliance with Federal and state laws, regulations, rules, and opinions
of the office of the Attorney General of Virginia pertaining to the
recruitment, admission, and support of students and to the employment
and promotion of faculty and staff, and the development of a commission
as an arm of University Council to ensure the ~~presentation and
involvement of the broader segments of the internationas community in the
academic and student life of Virginia Tech be adopted and approved.
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President Steger noted that because of the changing legal landscape, he is directing
that a review be done of university programs to ensure that they are in compliance
and he will appoint a committee that will be charged with determining how to bring into
compliance any programs that are found during the review to be questionable.

He added that the Board's action to ensure that the interests of the university’s
international community are addressed will be an important factor in achieving the goal
of becoming a top 30 university.

Dr. Steger, Dr. McNamee, and Mr. Ridenour each expressed their belief that the Board
had taken a very positive step by endorsing the development of this commission and
expressed their appreciation for the Board’s support.

At the request of the Board, Dr. Benjamin Dixon will be reguested to make a
presentation on the proposed commission at the next meeting of the Board of Visitors.
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Dates for the next meeting are March 9-10, 2003.
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Mr. Latham moved that the meeting be adjaurned. The meeting adjourned at 1:10 p.m.

Uohn G. Rocovich, \Rector

kun O'Rourke, S retary
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